

The GRAB Trust c/o Argyll & Bute Council Kilmory Lochgilphead Argyll PA31 8RT Tel 01546 604227 www.grab.org.uk

17 June 2015

The Area Governance Manager Oban Common Good Fund c/o Municipal Buildings Albany Street Oban PA34 4AW

Dear Sir

On behalf of The GRAB Trust, I would like to thank you for the grant of £3,000 awarded to us to help purchase a replacement van for use at the Lorn & Oban Reuse Initiative (LORI) based at the Moleigh Recycling Site, Oban.

Yours sincerely

Julie Fairbrass Project Manager